
 
 

August 9, 2024 
 

Subject: RFQ 2464-A: Scoreboards 
         

Addendum #1 
 

Gentlemen/Ladies: 
 

The pre-quote meeting scheduled for 10:00a.m., Thursday, August 22, 2024, at McCurry Park Softball Field 
#1, Softball Field #6, and Softball Field #7, 150 McDonough Road, Fayetteville, Ga. 30214 to provide an 
opportunity for you to become familiar with the site and work conditions, and to ask questions will not 
be mandatory.  
Directly after, there will be a pre-quote meeting will be held at Kiwanis Park Baseball Field #9, Baseball 
Field #10, and Baseball Field #11, 936 Redwine Road, Fayetteville, Ga. 30214.  
 
All companies will be invited to submit quotes for this project.   

 
Received by (Name): ______________________    Company _______________________ 

 
Note: If this addendum is not returned to the Fayette County Purchasing Department or if it is returned 
not signed, responding individuals, companies or other organizations will still be responsible for the 
requirements of this addendum and the specifications or changes herein. 

 
Address any questions you may have about this request for quotes to Michelle Sampson via email to 
msampson@fayettecountyga.gov  or fax to (770) 719-5150.  Questions will be accepted until 12:00 pm 
on Thursday, August 29, 2024. 
 
Quotes will be accepted until 3:00pm, Thursday September 5, 2024.  Please provide your quote and 
other information via email to Michelle Sampson, Buyer/Contract Administrator at 
msampson@fayettecountyga.gov or fax to (770) 719-515 
 
 
Purchasing Department office hours are Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  The office 
telephone number is (770) 305-5420. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Ted L. Burgess 
Chief Procurement Officer 
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